
BAKERSFIELD COLLEGE AIQ - MIDTERM TEAM 
2021-22 Faculty Leads 

 

 
Bakersfield College’s Midterm Report for the Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior 

Colleges (ACCJC) is due October 17, 2022. AIQ put a call out for Faculty to serve on the Midterm 

Report Team task force that will report directly to AIQ. 

Leo Ocampo will serve as the administrative lead and the following faculty have been chosen to 

serve in the following roles (see attached “2021-22 FacultyLeadership MidtermReport” call to 

faculty for additional information): 

 

Role Faculty 
Lead Jason Stratton 

Writer *Vacant* 

Editor Laura Miller 

Indexer *Vacant* 

 
*note: AIQ, as well as the Midterm Team, will continue to recruit faculty for the vacant roles. The 
Indexer has more leeway as that role is most needed starting in the Spring 2022, however any interested 
Writers are encouraged to self-nominate as soon as possible.   


